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Weekly update 

Dedridge Primary School / Glenvue Nursery 

Key dates for week beginning 2nd March 
 

Sponsored bounce activities all week – please 
support us to raise funds for Health Week. 

 

Friday 6th March – Level 1 Bikeability begins for 
P5 pupils. Pupils are invited to bring bikes and 
helmets into school to participate in this event. 
 
Friday 6th March #ChooseRespect Family Friday 
 
11am Family Friday events begin – please come 
and support your child with these events. 
 
11.45am - #choose respect parent group. 
 
 
 

 

Weekly news update   

‘Sponsored bounce’ activities will take place 

for ALL children next week. This is to help 

us raise funds for the health week activities. 

During Health week we try and allow the 

children to try as many different sporting 

opportunities as we can and we have a trip 

planned for all children as well. Please 

complete the sponsor form and hand into the 

office as soon as possible. We really 

appreciate your support with this. 

 

For all choir members tickets to attend the 

Glee event are on sale now. Please contact 

Howden Park Centre and purchase your 

ticket as the children need lots of support and 

noise coming from the theatre. I attended this 

event before and parents really support their 

children by being there. It is a great event and 

you will have lots of fun. Tickets do sell 

quickly so please get onto this quickly!!! 

 

This week has again seen our children engage 

in a variety of activities including; 

Urban Nature, activities with studio 44, an art 

walk around the community and a visit to the 

Lanthorn to learn about Fairtrade. Our P7 

children have also had their last visit to the 
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High School for February and are starting to 

feel much more confident about going to the 

High School. 

 

We were also very proud of the Primary 2/1 

assembly. The children loved sharing their 

learning about Scotland and we all enjoyed 

joining in with ‘the Shooglie Wooglie’ at the 

end of the assembly! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for week beginning 9th March 

Friday 13th March – P5 bikeability session. 

                                     Dedridge Does Café – Area C – further details to follow. 

Evening – GLEE competition.  

Dates to look out for 

Tuesday 24th March and Wednesday 25th March – Parents evenings 

Friday 27th March – 11AM Easter fair. Please come and support the school as we try and raise 

money for our school fund! 

 

 


